Editorial

This new issue brings two sections reflecting the JIDM aim of providing a high-quality and dynamic
publication venue. The first section includes the article entitled “Using Taxonomies for Product Rec-
ommendation”, by Matos-Junior, Ziviani, Botelho, Cristo, Lacerda and da Silva, which was submitted
through the JIDM regular track and shall be presented at the upcoming SBBD edition, to be held
October 15-18, 2012 in the city of Sao Paulo.

Then, the second section brings four articles that complete the series of selected short papers
presented at SBBD 2011, the XXVI Brazilian Symposium on Databases held last October in Flo-
rianépolis, Santa Catarina. All of them describe ongoing work and have been selected by the SBBD
2011 program committee for their innovative ideas.

We would like to thank everybody who contributed to this edition of JIDM, particularly reviewers
for their valuable comments and authors for the hard work in preparing their final manuscripts.
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